
 

 

Roadworks at York Road 
 

From 1900 on Friday 15 October York Road will be closed at weekends for 
roadworks at the following times: 

• Friday 15 October from 1900 to Monday 18th October 0600 

• Friday 22 October from 1900 to Monday 25th October 0600  
 

Services 11 and 11A will not be able to run their normal routes through 
Scholes during these times. Scholes will be served via the diverted 
Coastliner services 840 and 843 to and from Leeds. 

 

840 3 will operate from Scholes to Leeds via Leeds Road and York Road:  

• Fridays - approx. 1940, 2046 & 2146 

• Saturdays - approx. 0635, 0705, 0734, 0804 then 40 mins past, 10 mins 
past until 1840, 1940, 2040 & 2140 

• Sundays approx. 0745, 0845, 0940, 1025, 1110 then 10 mins past until 
2100 & 2156 

 

  
 

For information, please visit wymetro.com or call Metroline on 0113 245 7676 
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